
	
	 	 	
October	4,	2018	
	
Dear	UA	Community	–	

On	Oct.	8	we	celebrate	Indigenous	Peoples’	Day,	which	honors	the	cultures	and	contributions	of	
Alaska	Native	people,	and	acknowledges	how	Indigenous	knowledge	has	enhanced,	and	will	
continue	to	influence,	the	educational	opportunities	provided	across	the	UA	system.	

On	every	campus,	events	will	recognize	the	diversity	and	the	distinct	Indigenous	traditions	that	
help	make	us	one	Alaska.	I	hope	that	as	you	participate	in	these	celebrations	you	remember	the	


